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Date 16th November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our annual Christmas Nativity and Concert will take place on Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and 
Thursday 14th December from 1.15pm – 2.45pm. 
 
In order to give all our families the opportunity to attend the concert we are able to offer each family a 
maximum of 3 tickets in total.  Please note this is 3 tickets in total across the 3 performances not 3 
tickets per show. 
 
If you would like to reserve tickets please complete the Forms which will be sent to your email address 
today (Thursday 16th November).  The ticket form will close on Friday 1st December.  In the event that 
there are tickets left over, due to families not needing all 3 tickets, a message will be sent out to all 
families and the additional tickets will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  If any of the 
performances are oversubscribed, the office will be in touch to offer you an alternative date/show. 
 
There is no charge for attending the Christmas Concert.  As an alternative the Mini-Vinnie Committee 
will be collecting donations of non-perishable food items which they will pass on to the Renfrewshire 
Foodbank.  If you wish to bring a donation you can drop this off at the tables outside the Gymhall.  
Please note there is no expectation to bring an item, only if you wish.   
 
Christmas Cards 
The children are busy making Christmas Cards.  If you would like to purchase a pack of your child’s 
cards please log on to Parent Pay and complete the order form.  A pack of 10 cards, including 
envelopes, costs £5.  A pack of 5 cards, including envelopes, costs £2.50.  Multiple packs can be 
ordered.  The school office are unable to accept money, orders can only placed via Parent Pay.  If you 
require any help logging on to Parent Pay please contact the school office who will be happy to help.  
All orders must be received by Monday 27th November.  Packs of Christmas Cards will be sent home 
on Friday 1st December.  All money raised will go to the School Fund to support events and resources 
throughout the school year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours, 

 
  
Lorna Murray 
Head Teacher 
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